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The Government of the Union of Myanmar
Ministry of National Planning and Economic Development
Planning Department
Nay Pyi Taw

May 28 , 2008

Mr. Ivo Havinga

Chief of the Economic Statistics Branch
UNSD

Fax :1-212-963-1374

Dear Mr. Ivo Havinga,
Reference is made to your fax dated April 29, 2008 regarding the revision of 1993 SNA. I would
like to inform you that we are now on the study process to follow 1993 SNA. In this context, we

have no cormyments on the revision of 1993 SNA.

Sincerely yours,
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Daw Lai Lai Thein

Acting Director General

Planning Department

Ministry of National Planning and Economic Development

Nay Pyi Taw
Fax : 95- 067-407084

E-mail : pd@mptmail.net.mm

ce: Mr. Kimberly Zieschang,IMF Message Centre ( Fax:1-202-623-6028)
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